HCBE Wellness Policy (Policy EEE) Review

At the end of the school year, the Houston County Board of Education reviewed their progress towards meeting the goals enumerated in the Wellness Policy. A summary of both these progress reports and stakeholder feedback collected is below.

We received no comments from the public, nor from wellness policy committee members.

Progress was being made by following all state outlined procedures. Brief notes were made on progress reports regarding updating forms and reviewing the discussion of fast foods being brought into the school. However, with parents not being allowed in the buildings due to COVID, this was decreased this year. Seat time waivers were in place for physical activity, but incorporating more activity into the traditional classroom setting would be a great way to move forward.

You may request copies of the Wellness Policy progress reports from the School Nutrition Office at (478)322-3308.

There will be no changes to the policy at this time.